
May 2024 

25 Pollard Street, Boddington  WA  6390 

Phone: (08) 9884 2900 

MGMOutreach+ (SMS):  0437 286 758 

www.boddingtondhs.wa.edu.au  

School Star 

Community Update 

10 May 2024 

 

 

 

National Walk Safely to 

School Day 

23 May 2024 

 

 

 

 

Assembly - C5 

31 May 2024 

 

 

Faction Cross Country 

BDHS POSITIVE 

BEHAVIOUR EXPECTATIONS 

 

 

 

Strive 

Do your best. 
 

Considerate 

Be caring and mindful of others. 
 

Responsible 

Do what is expected and own 

your actions. 

From the Principal 
On Wednesday 24 April we held our ANZAC Day Commemorative Service 
at the school. Thank you to all parents and family members that took part in 
our service. I would like to commend the Student Leaders and the primary 
students that hosted the service. I would also like to acknowledge all the 
students at the school for the positive and respectful way in which they 
conducted themselves during the service. They all represented their school 
with pride. 

The Year 5 students have been learning about the behaviour of light 
through transparent, translucent and opaque objects in science. They 
made a discovery that parts of humans are opaque (light can't pass 
through) but thinner skin, like fingers and mouths, are translucent (light can 
partially pass through). 
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YEAR 5 SCIENCE  



This week is National Road Safety Week and as part of this, the Pre-primary to 
Year 6 students at the school participated in a free incursion on Monday presented 
by RAC to increase their awareness of road safety. This was organised by the 
Shire of Boddington, and we appreciate their support in educating our children 
about this important issue. On Friday the students will have the opportunity to 
participate in Walk to School Safely Day hosted by the Shire and enjoy a free 
breakfast before school! We look forward to participating in this community event.  

Danielle Roache 

Principal 
Email; danielle.roache@education.wa.edu.au 
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